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Extension of bus route 74 
Zuccoli 
 
The Department of Logistics and Infrastructure will be extending the service of bus route 74 in Zuccoli to 
improve services to residents, from Monday 19 May 2025. 

The bus usually U-turns on Zuccoli Parade at Bloodwood Street, however, the extension will see the bus 
turn on to Bloodwood Street, Billygoat Street, Silverleaf Road and back on to Zuccoli Parade 
(see map over page). 

Bus stops will become active on: 

• Silverleaf Road after Billygoat Street 

• Silverleaf Road after Vitex Street 

• Zuccoli Parade at Oatgrass Street (the existing bus stop currently not in use). 

Some bus times will change to accommodate the extension and improve connections with routes 8 and 9 
at the Palmerston bus interchange. 

Use the QR code to see the new bus timetable or visit 
https://nt.gov.au/driving/public-transport-cycling/public-buses/alerts-and-route-changes  

 

 

  

 

 

New bus stops will initially be marked with yellow bus stop poles and later developed to include a concrete 
slab, seat and timetable totem to improve safety and access for all passengers. 

Contact 

For information on public transport, call 8924 7666 weekdays 6:45am to 4:30pm, Saturday 9am to 1pm, or 
visit nt.gov.au/publictransport 

 

 

 

https://nt.gov.au/driving/public-transport-cycling/public-buses/alerts-and-route-changes
http://nt.gov.au/publictransport
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